
OWENS VALLEY GROUNDWATER AUTHORITY NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to California Water Code section 10728.4, the Owens Valley 
Groundwater Authority (Authority) will hold a Public hearing to consider adoption of the Owens Valley 
Groundwater Authority Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) via Zoom on December 9, 2021, or as 
soon thereafter as the matter may be heard. All interested persons are invited to attend the above 
described public hearing.  The Authority Board of Directors will receive and consider oral and written 
comments during the public hearing before making a decision regarding adoption of the GSP.  The draft 
GSP will be available in its entirety on September 23, 2021 online at www.ovga.us/documents 
. 
 

http://www.ovga.us/documents

